
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

FOR THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 13, 2022 

 

 

MONDAY 
Quilters – 1:00 PM 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice - 7:00PM 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry-3:00 to 5:00 at 
Jenkins and 5:00 to 8:30 delivering. 
 
NEXT SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 AM 
 

Walter, Coy Rickets, Patsy Burger, 
Charles Strasser, Donna Gower Taylor, 
Bill & MaryBeth Roland, Dee Decker, 
Robert Morrison, People in Memphis 
without any power to their homes. 
David Smith, Lisa Gorman 
 
 

Wayne Clark 
Johnny & Marie Crawford 
Gene & Della Crawford 
Chip & Kathy Duncan 
Cody Duncan 
Jenkins Church, Pastor Jason,  
all Session Members. 
 
 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

PRELUDE 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP 
Isaiah 6:1-3 
 
PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Love Divine, All Loves Excelling #92 
 
SCRIPTURE OF ASSURANCE 
1 Corinthians 15:12-20 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Love Lifted Me #505 
 
OFFERING 
 
SCRIPTURE READING 
Luke 6:17-26 
 
SERMON 
Which Parts Are OK to Ignore? 
             
SONG OF PRAISE 
Jesus Loves Me #579 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND  
THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

If you would like to add a prayer request for our Prayers of the People 

during our worship service, there is a new way.  

 

Text or email jenkinsprayer@gmail.com (both will work)  

to have your prayer request read during the worship service and then the name 

included in the bulletin’s prayer list the following week. Let’s continue being a 

praying church, lifting loved ones and strangers both as we talk with our God.  

 

Scripture calls people of Christ to aid those in search of redemption.  
 

Jenkins Church has an Outreach project to make sure we’re doing our part! 
 

Each man who enters in the Men of Valor post-prison program receives a backpack 

and all needed toiletries as they receive their new housing. This is the first gift they 

receive and an important one as they now find their way into the community. 
 

At the back table in the Sanctuary, at the Welcome Stand, or on any of our online 

outlets, please find a list of supplies you can donate.  
 

Please note the list is specific on several items.  

All Women interested in being a part of 
this ministry? 

 
Plan to stay a few minutes after church 

today to discuss a March meeting.  
 

The plan is to meet every other month to 
have fellowship and serve our neighbors. 

 
In March we’ll make care packages for 
our older and homebound members. 

 
We look forward to finding ways to do 

wonderful works together  
in the name of God. 

 
 

The Men’s Ministry is back 
and ready to eat! 

 
Steve is fixing breakfast February 26th.  

Come at 8:00 am to eat or earlier if you 
want to give him a hand! 

 
Let Steve Allemore or Bro. Jason know 
if you can make it and we’ll enjoy time 

together. See you on the 26th! 
 

We’ll have a short service project, too, 
so come on out! 

 

 


